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At the Teffont Parish Councils Annual Meeting on 12 May 2010 it was agreed to ask Mick Audus (The Oaks) to register a website. Mick Audus and Clare Falwasser (Brooklyn) worked together to create and design it and were thanked by the Parish Council for producing such an attractive and creative website.  
Teffont Parish Council funded all the set up costs and any ongoing maintenance charges and continue to do so. Emma Worth (2 Hillside Cottages) assisted Mick Audus with the editing and proof reading in the early stages. 
A small number of people were trained by Mick Audus to be able to edit certain pages and he was the key overall co-ordinator for many years and kept a watchful eye to ensure that the information was kept up to date and the quality of the editorial was maintained.  He was much valued and continued in this role for a number of years until in 2015 he had to move abroad, but he continued to assist with some of the editorial from his new home in Norway.  
The Website has received many compliments from outsiders wishing to either visit or to buy property in Teffont. It contains so many beautiful photographs and useful information which depicts so well the character of Teffont.  The number of Chapters have grown over the years starting with a Welcome and History of Teffont, Latest News, Local History, Parish Council, Village Show, Church in Teffont, Village Hall, Clubs and Organisations, Wanted for Sale, Useful Services, Village View and Local Walks.  

